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It is an incredible honor to have your work included in this exhibition. This document is your official letter 
of recognition for inclusion in The Story of the Creative.   
 
Your work was on view at the gala opening at the Angel Orensanz Foundation for the Arts at 172 Norfolk 
Street, New York City, NY 10002, on Thursday, July 25th, 2013.  Your work continued to be exhibited at 
the See Exhibition Space, at 26-19 Jackson Avenue, Long Island City, NY 11101 from July 29th through 
September 10th, 2013. 
 
Without question, the act of creation has always been a historical marker; a civilization’s culture is 
judged first and foremost by the art left behind. Just as archaeologists offer hypotheses about ancient 
societies based on cave paintings, historians of the future will base their conjectures about us on the 
contemporary art, fashion and music that is happening at this very moment. Creators around the 
world—a vital force for social change, technological advancement, and innovative thought—have 
evolved dramatically over the past decade. The digital age is molding the creative landscape before our 
eyes. 
 
The work showcased in The Story of the Creative speaks to the diversity of voices so crucial to our 
international cultural dialogue. 
 
Your work has been selected to join an international collection of talent that speak to this vital story.    
 
Thank you for sharing your talent with us and with the world.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Etundi Jr. 
Founder & CEO of See.Me 
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